September 18, 2023

Honorable Sandre Swanson

Candidate for Senate District 9

Dear Hon. Swanson:

Black Women Organized for Political Action (BWOPA), State President Dezie Woods-Jones,
and BWOPA-PAC is writing to notify you of our organization’s decision to endorse your
candidacy for State Senate.

We invite you to use the BWOPA-PAC name and/or BWOPA-PAC logo on any of your
campaign literature and media communications through November 2024.

If you need to connect with us regarding any political activities in support of your campaign,
please contact me or our State Executive Director LaNiece Jones at |aniecejones@gmail.com.

Additionally, please feel free to engage the support of our local BWOPA Oakland/Berkeley
chapter AyAnna Moody, President at alm2243@tc.columbia.edu and/or Shahidah Williams,
co-Chair of Political Education at shahidahlacy@gmail.com.

Sincerely,

M%d/ /Um%w

Dezie Woods-Jones, State President
Black Women Organized for Political Action-CA
BWOPA-PAC

cc: LaNiece Jones, State Executive Director, BWOPA-CA
Vashone Huff, Regional Director, BWOPA
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